
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
14 February 2024 
 
Dear Parent /Carer  
 
World Book Day 2024 

Although World Book Day is on 7 March, we will be celebrating it on Friday 
8 March.  On  this date, your child is welcome to come to school dressed as 
a book character if they wish.  Class teachers are really looking forward to 
sharing some extra special Book Club sessions and activities over the course 
of the day.  In addition to this, we will have the book fair visiting both Bothal 
sites during week commencing 4 March. Parents can attend with their 
children after school on Monday 4 March and Thursday 7 March. 
 

For lots of ideas on how you can make story time fun, as well as advice on sharing stories and 
encouraging a lifelong love of reading, visit www.worldbookday.com 
 
Red Nose Day 2024 
It is Red Nose Day on Friday 15 March and the Ashington Learning 
Partnership will be helping to raise funds for Comic Relief by having a non-
school uniform day. 
 

If you would like to make a donation, please do so via School Gateway our 
online payment facility, alternatively, you can send money into school or 
donate directly to Comic Relief via https://donation.comicrelief.com.  
 
Easter Egg Competition 

We know that lots of you have such fabulous imaginative 
minds and we would love you get creative and design an Easter 
egg based on the theme of ‘a love of reading’. 
 

Entries should be brought into school on Thursday 28 March 
clearly showing child’s name, class and a description of what 
they have chosen and why.  The best egg from each site will 
win a giant chocolate egg.  

 
Yours sincerely  
 

L Hall 
 

Miss L Hall 
Executive Headteacher 

http://www.worldbookday.com/
https://donation.comicrelief.com/

